
Hello	Broad	Street	families.	For	your	child's	folder	this	week,	we	have	the	
following	information: 

 
• With the start of the holiday season fast approaching, the Greenwich 

Township School District is sponsoring a non-perishable Food Drive to 
support local families in need.  The Food Drive will run from Monday, 
November 21st until Friday, December 9th. 
All donations will go to Helping Hands who organize and deliver food 
baskets to local families before Christmas. 
Items in need include macaroni and cheese, canned meats and 
vegetables.  Helping Hands appreciates ANY non-perishable food 
donations! 
Please forward all donations to your child's school by Friday, December 
9th. 
  

• The following is a message from Mr. Haney:  As you all know it is that 
time of year again and with the holiday season comes our annual 
holiday concert.  Just like in the past we will be having two 
performances.  The first one will be Thursday December 15th starting at 
9:30am.  This is a concert specifically performed for our 
school.  Consider this a dress rehearsal performance.  The second 
performance will be on Friday December 16th starting at 9:30am as 
well.  That performance is intended for parents and guardians. Doors 
will open at 9:00 and the show will begin promptly at 9:30.  Each grade 
will be performing their specific tune during the concert.  I know some 
grades are working on certain dress and that is fine with me.  If not, I 
ask that the students just wear holiday colors and attire.  In addition to 
the classes, select members of the Broad Street Band will be chosen to 
play a musical number.  The NMS band, jazz band, and choir will also 
be performing as well.  This is always a highlight of the year and I thank 
you in advance for your assistance in making sure this concert goes off 
the best it can be.  If you have any questions or concerns, please let me 
know and we will work things out.  Thank you very much and Happy 
Holidays! 	 

• Our Holiday Shop will be held on December 14th-16th. Attached you will 
find the class schedule and a flyer with more information. 

• Our Week of Holiday Cheer will be held on December 19th-22nd. 

          Dec.19th- Holiday Sweater/Shirt Day 



          Dec.20th-Grinch Day 

          Dec.21st-Holiday Hat/Hair Day 

          Dec.22nd-Red/Green Day-Students wear Red, Staff wear Green. 

• Attached you will find a flyer for Gibbstown's Annual Christmas Parade 
on Sunday, December 11th. We are providing this information as a 
courtesy and are not affiliated with this event. 

• Attached you will find a flyer for Gibbstown's Little League Spring 
Registration. 

• Just a reminder that you can always find forms, policies and the latest 
information under the E-Folder tab at the following link:  Efolder - Broad 
Street Elementary School (greenwich.k12.nj.us)  Access to previous E-
Folder messages can be found at   Thursday E-Folder Archives - Broad 
Street Elementary School (greenwich.k12.nj.us) 

We hope everyone has a wonderful weekend! 
 


